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Subject Warren MARKS Deceased

History: & This message has been replied to and forwarded.

Dear Coroner Parkinson,

I am writing to you on behalf of Jim Betts, Secretary, Department of
Transport.

Thank you for your correspondence dated 30 July 2012 in relation to the
Investigation into the death of Warren J MARKS - 2010/3808

I note that the findings, received on 2 August 2012, contained the
following recommendations:

That the responsible rail authorities erect a fence along the boundary
between the maintenance access road and the rail reserve between Ramsden
and Roseneath Street to restrict pedestrian access to the rail track.
That an assessment be made of the need to reinforce the existing fence
at the site where the western side of the rail reserve meets Roseneath
Street.

Kindly note that I have been informed by Metro Trains Melbourne (MTM), that
fencing was erected at the site in March 2011, prior to the release of the
findings and recommendations.

MTM have confirmed that the fencing satisfies both of the recommendations,
and that they had written to you on 16 August 2012 with regards to this
matter.

If you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Kind Regards

Michael P. Averkiou

Senior Manager

Transport Insurance & Risk Management Services
ODL Transport Compliance, Forensic Photography,
Investigations, Claims Management Services &
Keeper of CCTV Evidence

Legal & Insurance Branch

Regulation, Governance & Law Division (RGL)

Department of Transport

Level 12, 121 Exhibition Street | Melbourne | Victoria 3000
PO Box 2797, Melbourne, 3001

T. 03 9655 6167 | M. 0408 130 127

michael .averkiou@transport.vic.gov.au
http://www.transport.vic.gov.au/
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Any personal or sensitive information contained in this email and
attachments must be handled in accordance with the Victorian Information
Privacy Act 2000, the Health Records Act 2001 or the Privacy Act 1988
(Commonwealth), as applicable.

This email, including all attachments, is confidential. If you are not the
intended recipient, you must not disclose, distribute, copy or use the
information contained in this email or attachments. Any confidentiality or
privilege is not waived or lost because this email has been sent to you in
error. If you have received it in error, please let us know by reply

email, delete it from your system and destroy any copies.
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